
                                    
              Dear Sharyland Supporter, 
 

The Pioneer Diamondback Athletic Booster Club (DABC) is a not-for-profit organization dedicated to supporting and promoting 
all Sharyland Pioneer High School athletic programs.  

 
For the 2022/2023 academic year, DABC has worked all year long by having multiple fundraisers to help us invest in the sports 
initiatives, teams, and athletes at PHS. Funds raised by DABC are applied to: 
 

• 2022-2023 Pioneer Nation Sports Program 
• Student Body Fan shirts 
• Spirit items for fans (Custom eye blacks, rally flags and foam fingers) for the Snakeskin Classic 
• Hosting of the annual Varsity Athletic Sports Banquet 
• Providing scholarships to student athletes from the Class of 2023 to attend the college of their choice. 

 
It is also very important to the DABC, as parents and community members that our student athletes are provided with the very 
best experience possible. We support excellence in student athletics, with emphasis on student & community participation, 
sportsmanship, spirit and funding.  
 
It is now time for us to focus on our athletes directly. We will hold our 9th annual Sports Banquet on Saturday, May 20, 2023. 
On this evening we will recognize the 2022-2023 SPHS Varsity Athletes and Coaches who have contributed to the success, 
tradition, integrity, development, and promotion of Diamondback Athletics in the 2022-2023 academic year. We anticipate 800 
individuals to attend; guests will include varsity athletes, their parents, coaches, and administrators. This event is hosted by 
DABC and is at no cost to our 400+ varsity athletes. 
 
We are seeking businesses and individuals to help support DABC as we hold our second in person banquet since 2019.  We are 
asking for a monetary donation from your company/organization which will be used towards rentals, decorations, dessert bar, 
music and catering provided at the event. It is our goal to provide our athletes with an amazing end of year celebration, while 
conserving raised funds to provide our senior athletes with scholarships upon graduation.  
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Adrianna Maldonado, DABC President 

 
 
Pioneer Diamondback Athletic Booster Club, Inc. is a subordinate member in good standing of Parent Booster USA, Inc. (EIN: 30-0281785) through December 
31, 2023, and as a result is recognized by the Internal Revenue Service as tax-exempt under section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code.  

         


